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THE OPEN SCHOOL 
Miss Shelly’s April News
A bit delayed this month as I waited to finalize some details and dates – lots of fun ahead this month!
UPCOMING DATES

Week of April 12 – Parent/Teacher Conference, Week of the Young Child

No School – April 16 District Wide

Book Fair in the office – April 12 – April 23

School Photo Day – April 27

Movie Day – April 28
Bike Path
The bike path is open (weather permitting).  Please send your child’s helmet, labeled with their name, for them to use the bike path.    

Traditions Photography

School picture day is APRIL 27.  They will take individual photos, graduation (if heading to Kindergarten) and class photos this day.  If your child does not normally attend that day, please bring them by at the following times to be in the class photo and see me to schedule a time for individual photos.  We have permission from public health to take a quick “unmasked” class photo outside together.  I am attaching a permission form for this as well for you to indicate your preferences for your child.  
Miss Carrie – class photo at 9:00 a.m.

Miss Laura – class photo at 9:15 a.m.

Miss Amber – class photo at 11:00 a.m. 

You do not need to preorder – they will show you the proofs and you order then.  Just send your child “picture ready” for the day.
[image: image2.jpg]TN,
izhsm‘&‘,’o

p \t‘mﬂﬁ, o
THE LAST DRAGON




Soccer  
David Hayes (Charlotte’s dad of Miss Amber’s room) of Laramie Soccer Club has generously offered to host soccer lessons for the Tuesday afternoon students!  Starting April 20 (weather permitting), each class will take turns walking to Washington Park in the afternoon for a 30-minute soccer lesson!  Please send your child with sneakers/athletic shoes for the walk and the soccer lesson on Tuesdays.  We are excited to have the children have an outing and to learn soccer skills with Laramie Soccer Club.  
www.laramiesoccer.org
1:00-1:30 – Miss Carrie’s class lesson
1:30-2:00 – Miss Amber’s class lesson
2:00-2:30 – Miss Laura’s class lesson
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Movie Day   
We will have one more movie outing on April 28th.  Since we have had limited activities this year, this is an activity that we can safely do with the children on a walking outing.  The permission slip is attached to this newsletter.  Please indicate whether your child will attend or not by April 23, so we can let the theatre know numbers.  Each class will have their own movie theatre and be spaced out in the theater as before.  Children that do not normally attend on Wednesday mornings are welcome to join us with no extra session charges.  There will not be a fee for this movie – this is a year-end activity for the children/staff to enjoy!
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Teacher Wish List – Scholastic Book Fair
The Scholastic Book fair is in the office until April 23rd.  I have already sent out info regarding signing up for a spot, or shopping if the “open” sign is on the window.  I wanted to share with you how it benefits the school and a way to grant a wish to your child’s teacher.   The book fair profits generate Scholastic Dollars for the school to use on the Scholastic website.   In the past, we have used Scholastic Dollars to purchase listening centers, circle time rugs, bookshelves, books, games and more for the school.  It really helps us plan for needed items and save our dollars for things to benefit the classrooms!

The teachers have “wish lists” in the office of books they would like for their classrooms.  If you would like to purchase a teacher book, stop by the office and I can show you their lists. Thank you for your support!
Kindergarten Registration
Kindergarten registration opened up this week.  If you have any questions about the process, just let us know and we will try to help you through this exciting time!   https://www.acsd1.org/acsd/
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We are celebrating the Week of the Young Child – Music Monday, Tasty Tuesday, Work Together Wednesday, Artsy Thursday, and Family Friday!  
Action Items by April 23:

Return photo permission slip to office for group photo

Return movie permission slip to office for movie day 
